
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mount, Jimmy <jmount@daodas.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Dutton, Lee <sldutton@daodas.sc.gov>

Goldsby, Sara <sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov>
Date: 2/19/2016 11:37:11 AM

Subject: RE: Interview for The State Re: Heroin

Thanks for the heads up, Jimmy.

_____________________________________________
From: Mount, Jimmy 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 11:36 AM
To: Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian
Cc: Dutton, Lee; Goldsby, Sara
Subject: RE: Interview for The State Re: Heroin

Minor embarrassing correction – Sara’s surname is Goldsby (not Goldman).

_____________________________________________
From: Mount, Jimmy 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 11:26 AM
To: Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian
Cc: Dutton, Lee; Goldsby, Sara
Subject: Interview for The State Re: Heroin

Hi,

Just a “heads up” that Sara Goldman of our staff was interviewed by Glen Flanagan of The State for a piece 
on heroin overdoses that is scheduled to appear in Monday’s edition.
Jimmy Mount
Public Information Officer
S.C. Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services
PHYSICAL ADDRESS: 2414 Bull Street, Columbia, SC  29201
MAILING ADDRESS:  PO Box 8268, Columbia, SC  29202
phone: 803-896-5562
fax: 803-896-5557
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